
 

 
11/19/2020 
 
The Rock County Health Department has reverted back to Phase One of the Reopening 
Guidelines.  
 
In response to this, the Edgerton City Hall and City Garage will be closed to the public beginning 
November 23rd. Even though the buildings will be closed, staff will still be available to answer 
phone calls and emails from community members during regular business hours. 
Appointments are available for any service that cannot be resolved over the phone or email. 
Please contact the Edgerton City Hall or City Garage by calling (608) 884-3341. Staff will direct 
calls to the appropriate department.  
 
 
All payments, building permits, or correspondence may be placed in the silver drop box located 
in the Edgerton City Hall parking lot.  
 




